
Cuban FM received the Secretary of State of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Cambodia
Published on Cuba Si (http://www.cubasi.cu)

   

      Cuban FM received the Secretary of State of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Cambodia  

    16/07/2019   

 

  

The Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Cuba, Bruno Rodriguez Parrilla, received on
Monday the Secretary of State of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of
the Kingdom of Cambodia, Ouch Borith, who is making a working visit to Cuba.

During the cordial meeting, both parties highlighted the good state of bilateral relations and
expressed their mutual will to broaden political ties and cooperation in sectors such as health,
sport and biotechnology.

The distinguished visitor was accompanied by the ambassador of the Kingdom of Cambodia in
our country, Heng Sokphal; and the adviser of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of
Cambodia, Sim Vireak.

Also present on the Cuban side were the Director of Asia and Oceania of MINREX, Alberto
Blanco Silva, among other officials of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.  
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